
DELIVERIES 

Our school buildings will not accept or make any deliveries to learners. This includes food delivery services, 
floral or balloon arrangements, etc. This applies to all special days or events including birthdays, Valentine’s 
Day, etc.  

The statements in this document are intended to provide guidance for daily procedures and practices in 
order to maintain order, efficiency, and continuity amongst our schools. 


